
 

Nunamiut 
Hosted Kaktovik 

& Lathrop 
	 Our Jan 30 tournament was postponed and rescheduled for 
Feb 28-29. On Friday, the boys beat Kaktovik, 86-48, the girls beat 
Kaktovik 50-29, and the boys beat Lathrop 74-41. On Saturday, the 
girls beat Kaktovik 59-19 and 53-18, and the boys beat Lathrop 
75-63 and Kaktovik 94-32.

 Participating for the girls were Claire Fry, Rebecca Mekiana, 
Martina Gordon, Arianna Hart, Lela Nukapigak, and Stephanie Lane. 
They are coached by Brooks Fry and Krystal Madros. Participating 
for the boys were Jacob Ahgook, Josh Morry-Mekiana, Jaden Rose, 
Joseph Nukapigak, Aaron Gordon, Dean Sheldon, Richard Gordon, 
Winfred Morry, Jr., Billy Edwards, Calvin Fry, Daniel Morry, Kenton 
Mekiana, William Hugo, Harry Sheldon, and Michael Lampe. They 
are coached by Donald Torres. 
 Participating for the Middle School were Ethan Stone, Tyler 
Hugo, Elijah Burris, Eunique Mekiana, Kevin Gordon, Anna 
Nukapigak, Dorothy Hopson-Ahgook, Jeremiah Ticket, Xavier 
Sheldon, Sadie Fry, Justus Mulcahy, Krista Hugo, Alex Galloso, 
Cameron Gordon, and George Bifelt. They are coached by Brooks 
Fry. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
March 5-7 Regionals @ Wainwright 

Wed, March 11, Science Fair 

Wed, March 11, 3-5 p.m.Parent 
Teacher Meetings  

Thurs, March 12, 5-7 p.m. Parent 
Teacher Meetings  

March 18-21 Basketball State  
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Battle of the Books 
Competition 

 Nunamiut School took fifth place with 39 points in the District Battle of the 
Books competition on February 6. 3rd and 4th graders who participated were 
Nevaeh Gordon, Rashawn Stone, Calleigh Gordon, Thomas Hopson, Jr., Paul Hugo, 
and Jaret Smith Mekiana. They were coached by Donald Torres.

English & Iñupiaq  
Spelling Bee 

Nunamiut School held our first Annual Iñupiaq and English Spelling Bee on Tuesday, 
February 11.  

Our Iñupiaq Winners:  Hunter Hopson, Kindergarten, Sarah Edwards, 2nd Grade, Paul 
Hugo, 3rd Grade, Kevin Gordon, 5th Grade, Cadyn Morry, 6th Grade, Danny Morry, 
9th Grade 

Our English Winners: Hunter Hopson, Kindergarten, Jesse Gordon-Katairoak, III, 2nd 
Grade, Nevaeh Gordon-Katairoak, 4th Grade, Kevin Gordon, 5th Grade, Michael 
Ahgook-Hugo, 8th Grade, Claire Fry, 11th Grade. 
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Nunamiut Boys at Barrow 
	 Our Nunamiut School boys were stranded in Barrow, Jan 26-31. They decided to make 
the best of it and played the Barrow JV team and Hopson Middle School. On Thursday, Jan 30, 
they beat Hopson 53-49, and on Friday, Jan 31 they beat Barrow JV 78-50. 


Nunamiut Played Ninilchik and 
Lumen Christi 

 	 Feb 6-8, Nunamiut School boys and girls were scheduled to travel to Nenana to 
participate in the NIT. However, poor weather cancelled our participation, so we traveled to 
Anchorage. We played Ninilchik on Feb 8 and Lumen Christi on Feb. 10. Our girls beat 
Ninilchik 49-29.  Our boys beat Ninilchik 70-49. On Monday, our girls beat Lumen Christi, 
34-31, and our boys lost 62-50 in a closely fought game.  
 Participating for the girls were Claire Fry, Rebecca Mekiana, Martina Gordon, Arianna 
Hart, Lela Nukapigak, and Stephanie Lane. They are coached by Brooks Fry and Krystal 
Madros. Participating for the boys were Jacob Ahgook, Josh Morry-Mekiana, Jaden Rose, 
Joseph Nukapigak, Aaron Gordon, Dean Sheldon, Richard Gordon, and Winfred Morry, Jr. 
They are coached by Cody Rigney and Donald Torres. 

Nunamiut at Pt Hope 
	 On Feb 21-22, Nunamiut School boys and girls traveled to Pt Hope. On Friday the girls 
lost to Pt Lay 57-32 and the boys lost 82-66. On Saturday the boys lost 76-66 and the girls lost 
66-24.  Good effort boys and girls. We are proud of you. 

 Participating for the girls were Claire Fry, Rebecca Mekiana, Martina Gordon, Arianna 
Hart, Lela Nukapigak, and Stephanie Lane. They are coached by Krystal Madros with Krista 
Hugo as bench manager. Participating for the boys were Jacob Ahgook, Josh Morry-Mekiana, 
Jaden Rose, Joseph Nukapigak, Aaron Gordon, Dean Sheldon, Richard Gordon, Winfred Morry, 
Jr., and Michael Lampe. They are coached by Donald Torres.
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Students of the Month, February 

PreK - 2nd Grades:  Patricia Williams, Pre-Kindergarten 4 
3rd - 5th Grades: Nevaeh Gordon-Katairoak, 4th Grade 
6th - 8th Grades: Krista Hugo, 6th Grade 
9th-12th Grades: Calvin Fry, 9th Grade 
Staff:  Brooks Fry

Iñupiaq Words of the Week
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Iñupiaq Meeting in Utqiagvik


